
Red Room visit Ash End Farm 2024 

On the Wednesday 27th of November 2024, Red Room visited Ash End Farm. We started our journey by getting on the bus and putting on our 
seatbelts as we have the right to be safe. Whilst on the bus we sang ‘The Wheels on the Bus’ and as we got closer to the farm we sang ‘Old 
McDonald had a farm’. Once we arrived at the farm we met Farmer Jess, who showed us all of the animals. We helped to feed some greedy 
goats and some friendly sheep. We even saw a cow, which we were all very excited about, We were lucky enough to meet Santa’s best friend, 
Rudolph. To make him happy, we sang “Rudolph the Red Nosed Reindeer”. Then we got to meet Santa!. We sang carols with him, and he even 
gave us all a gift!  

Farmer Jess told us a story of first Christmas . 
We helped her tell the story of the birth of   
Baby Jesus by dressing up as the characters. 

We saw lots of animals during our visit to the 
farm, including cows, sheep, goats, and reindeer. 
We especially liked seeing baby chicks, who had 
been born just a few week earlier!‘ 

‘ I can see a reindeer’ - Kiyrah  ‘The baby chicken is pretty ‘-  Azareah-Rose  ‘The goat is licking me’ -  Ali H 


